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From: Norman, Miriam E [mailto:Miriam.Norman@seattle.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:07 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CrR 3.4 et al. Comment
 
Hello,
 
As a prosecutor we have an obligation to safeguard the defendant’s rights as well as ensure that the
case is speedily resolved. This amended change to CrR 3.4 will have direct and dire impacts to these
obligations. We routinely see that continuances are granted as Defendant has not met with his/her
counsel and the first contact they are having is in the courtroom. The forced interaction is often the
only interaction that they have. This amended change will cause far more delays and continuances.
This rule also essentially eliminates the crime of bail jumping as defense counsel cannot be called as
a witness to testify in the hearing wherein defendant failed to appear. This also raises concerns about
how paperwork on next dates and waivers of Defendant’s rights will be handled. Put simply,
Defendants need to appear to hearings to ensure their rights are adequately protected and
safeguarded.
 

Miriam Norman,
Traffic Safety Resource Prosecutor   
City of Seattle City Attorney’s Office
701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2050
Seattle, WA 98104-7095
(:     206-850-5260 (cell)*
           (*Available 24/7 for LEO’s)
           206-684-4648 (fax)
*:    miriam.norman@seattle.gov

 
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: This message may contain information that is protected by the attorney-client privilege,
the attorney work product doctrine, or by other confidentiality provisions.  If this message was sent to you in error, any use,
disclosure, or distribution of its contents is prohibited.  If you receive this message in error, please contact me at the
telephone number or e-mail address listed above and delete this message without printing, copying, or forwarding it.  All e-
mail sent to this address has been received by the City of Seattle e-mail system and is therefore subject to the Public
Records Act, a state law found at  RCW 42.56. Under the Public Records law the County must release this e-mail and its
contents to any person who asks to obtain a copy (or for  inspection) of this e-mail unless it is also exempt from production
to the requester according to state law, including RCW 42.56 and other state laws.
 

~If you can change the life of one person, you have the potential to change the world.~
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